
I am very concerned and frustrated by the utilization of our dwindling water supply to grow crops 
exported out of the country. That does not seem right given the severity of our current water crisis. Also 
the production of irresponsible crops such as rice and almonds seems immoral. It might be fiscally 
beneficial for the farmers but those of us in California being told to cut back our water usage while they 
waste it largely for export and their financial gain is just plain Wrong!  I hope you will take these 
important issues into consideration as you vote on the proposed rules put forth from Governor Brown 
 
 Sincerely 
 
Dr Mary Bosak 
310 963 5778 
 
 
 


